
 

 

 

Date: 28/05/2024 

To, 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub:  Rescheduling of Board Meeting 

 

This is with reference to our letter dated 22nd May 2024, informing you about the Board Meeting 

scheduled to be held on 28th May 2024. We wish to inform you that the Meeting has been 

rescheduled on 29th May 2024 inter-alia, to consider and approve the Audited Financial Results of 

the Company for the financial year ended 31st March 2024 along with other agendas as 

enumerated in the notice dated 22nd May 2024. 

 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

For Bangalore Fort Farms Limited 

  

 

    

ARCHANA SINGH  

Company Secretary 
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